July 15, 1963

Mr. Houston Vade
2844 Shoalcrest
Austin, Texas
Dear Mr., Wade:

This is to acknowledge your telegram of July 13,

1 sent officiale of the Nerth Carolina H_ig*'hwa.y Patrol into
the Rosman area to offer assistance and to make certain law and
order were maintained. They did this while-still respecting the
jurisdiction of local law enforcement perspnnel.

The officials of the carrp madé no appeal to me at any
time Thursday night or Friday for help of any kidd and I do not

know what further action you think I should have taken.

Sincerely,

Terry Sanford
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